PTO — Booster Club



During the school year, the PTO provided a means of communication for teachers, parents, and students. Regular meetings were held in the school gymnasium, during which the officers of the PTO directed discussion on various issues and informed families of business matters and school events.

The Booster Club was also hard at work, sponsoring the annual giftwrap sales and a spaghetti dinner. Thanks to the War Hawk Booster Club, student athletics are funded independently of the school's academic operating budget.



These concerned parents support the athletic program with their attendance at meetings, volunteer work, and financial contributions.



The Booster Club officers strive to help CPA athletes excel.